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commentletters

From: Dave McDonough <dave.inbox@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:20 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I live in the San Juan Water District area.  I write to express my concern about the Board considering requiring 
San Juan customers to continue conserving at a 33% reduction over 2013.  That type of a decision is premature, 
given the recent storms and long term forecast of wet wet weather.  Furthermore, residential water savings are a 
drop in the bucket (pun intended) as compared to the massive amount (80%) of water use that goes to 
agriculture. 
 
-Dave McDonough 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


